September 2024

Curriculum Information Year
5 -Autumn Term

Our English themes for this term will be "The
Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe' and ‘A
Kingdom United which will cover:-

Writing part of a fantasy story Diary entries
Persuasive letters

Maths

In Year 5 the children are expected to
understand:
Place value
Counting in negative numbers
Addition and subtraction
Mental & written multiplication
Measures
Reflection & translation
Angles
Mental & written division
2D & 3D shapes
Fractions
Area & volume
Statistics

Curriculum

Science - "Animals including humans’

RE - 'The bible’ and 'The Christmas Story’
PE - ‘Gymnastics’ and 'Rugby’

Art - "Typography’

Music - 'Living on a Prayer’

History - Victorians

Geography - Blackpool

Research projects on the above curriculum
areas is encouraged at home.

Homework

Homework will be sent home on Friday and
should be returned the following Thursday.

Spellings will be given on a Monday and tests
will be on the following Monday.

We are no longer using MyMaths and we will
send information about Maths homework
soon.

For English, the children will have a variety
of different activities including talk
homework and written activities. Additional
homework will be provided throughout the
school year.

Our designated PE days this term are
Wednesday and Thursday (swimming).

Reading

In addition to any homework tasks you can
also support your child by listening to them
read as often as possible. Children have the
opportunity to change their books every day
at break time.

Thank you for your continued support, Please
do not hesitate to contact school if you have
any queries or concerns.

Year 5 Team
Mr Fox and Miss Nuttall




